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We vehemently oppose 4133A because it expands, codifies and facilitates the 

fraudulent voting process which currently exists in Oregon.  We the people demand a 

system of voter ID and in person voting which will insure that only US citizens, duly 

registered and identified at the polls with a valid identification vote in our elections.  

Registering people who only provide a social security number and continuing mail in 

voting is a patent hoax to permit theft of our elections by allowing illegals and non-

citizens, ballot harvesting political operatives and ballot thieves to flourish. Our 

legislature does NOT represent our citizens with  blatantly fraudulent measures such 

as 4133A.    


